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To: Committee, JSCNA (REPS)
Subject: Not good enough - destruction of 46,000 year old cultural sites

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the destruction of important Indiginous
cultural sites by Rio Tinto.

It is important that the Joint Standing Committee on Northern Australia
understands that this is an issue of concern to everyday Australian voters, not just
Indiginous ones.

This issue must be thoroughly understood in order to ensure that such tragedies
do not occur again. Restitutions must be made, in as much as this is possible.

Thank you.

Andrea Herman
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